
40 Forbes Rd
Orange, NSW 2800

Mr Toby Phiþ
Senior Planning Officer
NSW Depafment of Planning
23-33 Bridge Street
SYDNEY 2OOO

Dear Mr Philþ

Re: Fþrs C¡eek Wind Farm (Application MP08-0252)

I am writing in regard to the Flyers Creek Environment Assessment (EA) that is now
on public display.

I am a landowner in the Central west of NSW and flrlly the development of
the Flyers Creek Wind Farm.

Not only does the development create jobs in the area but it also promotes Australia's
vision to increase the use of sustainable power production.

I believe there should be rnore projects such as this to showcase Australia's
progression in technology and commitment to a sustainable future.

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me on O4O0 449 252.

Regards,

-=\

Wilson

I I November 201I
, Central West NSIW


